Ramey, Ashleigh

From: Rodriguez, Whitney <WRodriguez@scsengineers.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 4:10 PM
To: Mandalou, Taylor
Cc: SWD_Waste
Subject: Erie & Lena Road Landfills - Notification of Groundwater Sampling Activities
EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.

Good afternoon Taylor,

Please let this serve as our notification of field sampling activities at the Manatee County Erie and Lena Road Landfills
(WACS ID 44909 and 44795, respectively). The semiannual groundwater sampling events will occur on 11/14-11/17.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Whitney Rodriguez, P.E.

Project Manager

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, FL 33619

813-758-4706 (C)
wrodriguez@scsengineers.com
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